
PTO MEETING MINUTES 
     August 15, 2018  

 

Attendees:  Marah Davis, Dorothy Garber, Allie Oswalt, Angie Norris, Cassie Bixler, Megan 

Linder 

Treasurer’s Report: The remaining budget report is $2,060.28 

 

Mrs. Linder: Principal Report: Ryan Schlater moved to 2nd grade. Dennis Neff, Amy Seasel 

new bud drivers. All flyers need approved 1st before handing out.   
 

New/Revised Teacher Requests:  

 
  

Past Business:  
*Staff Luncheon: Cheryl Flora took care of organizing this for the end of last school year. She served taco bar, 

fruit, & cookies// desserts. Everyone’s help in pulling this off, from food donations to those who helped served, 

is appreciated! 

* Scholarships: I presented four scholarship awards on behalf of the PTO at the Senior Breakfast for a combined 

total of $2500. Bryce Filbrun- $1,00; sierra Keller- $500; Kyle Ressler- $500; Mackenzie Kreitzer- $500. 

 

New Business: 
* Open House: August 26th 5-6pm. Marah Davis is chairing this for us again this year; then Annie Filbrun will 

take it over next year. Thanks Marah! 

*Monthly Restaurant Fundraiser: Cheryl is ready to give this up; Angie Boyd has agreed to take this over, but 

she can’t start until November. So, Cheryl will take care of September and October. We will be going back to 

once a month instead of weekly like it was for the last few months last year. 

* Fall Fundraiser: We are selling Little Caesar’s Pizza Kits again; that seemed to go over well last year! The 

fundraiser kicks off is September 7 and runs through the 21st. Pick up is scheduled for Tuesday, October 16th, in 

the old cafeteria. Thanks Angie for chairing this! 

*Cosi on Wheels: COSI will be coming on October 23. The topic will be ENERGY. Old cafeteria, elementary 

gym for assembly? 

* Bingo Night: This is scheduled for March 22, 2019. Hopefully this cuts down on the stress of working around 

all the crazy business in April/May! 

*Toy/Coat Drive: Is either one of these something we want to continue? 

*Annual Budget Review: See attached… Additions, corrections, questions? 

*Teacher Appreciation: Are you officers willing to split the monthly gifts again? That seems to work out well. 

And with Allie on the board this year, I think that would be two months per person, not counting May. You’ll 

see on the officer List attached that Annie Filbrun has also agreed to take over Teacher Appreciation Week. 

We’ll work together planning it for next year, then she will take it from there.  

*PTO Meeting Dates & Times for 201/-2019 School Year: Officers and participating parents will meet in the 

Elementary Media Center with staff and teachers at 3:30pm. Once the general meeting is dismissed, the officers 

and parents will discuss requests. Dates- Sep 17; Oct 15; Nov 19; Jan 28; Feb 25; Mar 18; April 15; May 20 

 



Franklin Monroe PTO Officers & Event Chairs 2018-2019 

 

President: Dorothy Garber 

 

Vice President: Allie Oswalt 
 
Secretary: Marah Davis 
 
Treasurer: Angie Norris 
 
Beautification: Ashley Siebel 
 
Open House: Marah Davis (Annie Filbrun for 2019) 
 
Monthly Restaurant Fundraiser: Angie Boyd 
 
Santa Shop: Amy Addis & Allie Oswalt 
 
Skating Parties: Marah Davis 
 
Family Bingo Night: 
 
Staff Luncheon: Cheryl Flora 
 
Teacher Appreciation: Dorothy Garber & Annie Filbrun 
 
Volunteer Coordinator: Aubrey Cottrell 
 
Spring Fundraiser: Aleta Montgomery 
 
Fall Fundraiser: Angie Norris 
 
COSI: 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


